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 25th June 2020 

 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Temporarily Closure of Sauna and Steam Room 

 

 

According to the “Summary of Latest Measures on Catering Business and Scheduled 

Premises” of “Prevention and Control of Disease Ordinance” from the Government, the 

sauna and steam room should be closed to reduce the spread of disease. Therefore, the sauna 

and steam room will be temporarily closed until the Government further notice. 

 

We are sorry for any inconvenience caused, and thank you for your kindly attention. 

 

Recreation Department 

 

 

尊敬的會員: 

 

桑拿及蒸汽室暫停開放 

 

 

根據政府的《預防及控制疾病條例》中「餐飲業務及表列處所最新措拖概覽」，桑拿

及蒸汽室需關閉以減低疾病傳播。因此本會之桑拿及蒸汽室將暫停開放，直至政府有

進一步消息。 

 

不便之處，敬請原諒。 

 

 

康樂部謹啟 

二零二零年六月二十五日 

Yau Yat Chuen Garden City Club Ltd. 

又一村花園俱樂部有限公司 
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